
This term’s Maths work started with the children working on their understanding 

of number and bonds within 10 and 20. We used manipulatives and 10s frames to 

understand that numbers can be built in different ways. This will help us to take the 

next step of  addition and subtraction that will follow. 

Our Geography objective for this 

half  term is the naming and locat-

ing of  the 5 oceans and 7 conti-

nents. Today, we sequenced the 

world map that had been mixed up 

and then labelled the oceans and 

continents.  

Our Design Technology project is continuing to progress and the children have no 

designed and created their prototype puppets using card and other materials. 

Well done! 


